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25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for December  

Please find below a breakdown of the events taking place in school during December. 

 

We are going ahead with our Christmas concert, however due to local authority restrictions we have to limit 

ticket numbers to two per child. Both tickets cannot be used for the same performance. Please complete the 

attached slip highlighting the two performance you want tickets for. 

 

Wednesday 8th December – Christmas Lunch   

 

Thursday 9th December – Foundation Stage Nativity Performance 9.45am and 2pm 

 

Monday 13th December – Foundation Stage Nativity Performance 9.45am  

 

Tuesday 14th December – Christmas Pyjama Day  

 

Wednesday 15th December – Foundation Stage Christmas Party (No morning nursery, all nursery 

children to attend pm session) 
 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper Day (School Closes for Christmas) 

 
Unfortunately we will not be holding a Christmas Fair this year due to current Covid-19 restrictions but we will be 

holding a raffle in each class to win a hamper, tickets can be purchased from your class teacher. These will be 

available to buy from Monday 29th November at £1 per strip. 

 

 We will also be having our annual 50/50 competition. An envelope will be sent home with each child with 

information of how to enter the 50/50 competition. 

 

Early Closure 

School will close on Friday 17th December 2021 at the earlier time of 2.30pm. Please make sure that 

arrangements are in place for your child to be collected at this earlier time. 
 

School will re-open to children on Tuesday, 4th January 2022.    

 

The staff and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher  


